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Public Hearing
August 24, 2017

Present: John Allen, and Richard Bennett, Selectmen

Visitors: Town Administrator Julie Atwell, Videographer Hank Benesh, James Gleason,
Building Inspector Kevin Bennett, Jay Henry, Pat Kelley, Kathleen Dougherty, Bea Davis

Public Hearing to accept or decline the unanticipated revenue of $35,018.26 from the State of
NH to The Town of Jackson (Highway Block Grant) and to designate a specific purpose. The
grant must be used for some highway related purpose. Selectman Bennett, seconded by
Selectman Allen, made the motion to accept the Grant. Pat Suggested it be used toward the
sidewalk on Rt. 16. Selectman Thompson said we have time to decide what to do with the
money. So we’ll just hold on to it. The motion passed unanimously.

There being no further business, the public hearing was adjourned at 4:12 PM

Respectfully Submitted by:
Amiee Murphy
Recording Secretary



